
 
 

The Staff and Students of  
Orange Glen High School 

invite 
the Class of 2018 to our 

 

Patriot Link Crew 
Freshman Orientation 

 

8:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.  
August 11th, 2014 

in the OGHS Gymnasium  
 

The purpose of this retreat is to make the transition from middle 
school to high school a positive one.  Juniors and seniors will be 

serving as leaders and mentors to the incoming freshmen.  Large 
and small group activities are designed to address students’ needs 
and concerns in an enjoyable manner!  Wear comfortable clothes, 

and don’t bring all your stuff...travel light! 
 
 

If you have any questions, please email or call  
our Link Crew Coordinators: 

Jenner Veitch: jveitch@euhsd.k12.ca.us  (760) 291-5000 ext. #5806 
Michelle Jilly: mjilly@euhsd.k12.ca.us  (760) 291-5000 ext. # 5203 

 

 

mailto:jveitch@euhsd.k12.ca.us
mailto:mjilly@euhsd.k12.ca.us

